
From: Marti Lanese
To: Reapportionment
Subject: Darien - no split
Date: Sunday, November 7, 2021 4:04:25 PM

With upcoming reapportionment
Please do NOT split Darien between Stamford and Norwalk.  We should be with one or the other or have our own 
rep.

Thank you.

Marti Lanese
Darien Resident
20 Hale Lane
Darien, CT 06820

mailto:reapportionment@cga.ct.gov

